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Ken Cody is the Vice President for Administration and Finance/Treasurer/CFO at 
Bentley University in Waltham where he has overall responsibility for 
development and monitoring of capital and operating budgets and long-range 
capital and financial plans. He is also responsible for controller and treasury 
functions, as well as risk, purchasing, auxiliaries, IT, and facilities. Ken came to 
Bentley in 2012 with 30 years’ experience at the University System of New 

Hampshire, most recently as Vice Chancellor and Treasurer/CFO. USNH is a multi-campus public 
system which serves over 31,000 students. Ken earned his BS in Management at Plymouth State 
University and his MS in Finance from Bentley. He worked as a CPA in public practice prior to his 
career in higher education. Ken completed a three-year term on the NACUBO Board of Directors in 
2012 and was President of EACUBO in 2011.  
 


